welcome to a new concept – a new venue – a new conversation

…if trees could speak and shrubs could whisper,
we would hear in the silence a dialogue
ongoing…


to mark the  
Worlds Interfaith Harmony week. 
Thursday 1 – Wednesday 7 February 2018 

Individuals, groups sharing a world-view and interfaith groups 
are invited to 
take part in a walking meditation, a convivial lunch and a ‘listening’ conversation at

Evera
centre of renewal
14 Forest Street, Trentham


A meditative walk in a bushland setting, between sacred sites dedicated to the world’s main worldviews, including secular humanism.
A shared lunch: bring something to share, drinks and cooking facilities available.
A conversation, listening for what makes sense in our differences and what makes most of what we have in common. Living between death and birth, heaven and earth, law and love.
Open each day of the week from 1 to 7 February. Other days by appointment.

To get here:
By train and bus via Woodend each day except Sunday (no  bus connection in the late afternoon).
By car: from Woodend, first street after Trentham sign to the left;
             from  Daylesford, the last street on High Street to the right.

Information and bookings: Henk Bak, convener, mindful of bushfire season.
ph. 54241702; email: hbak@westnet.com.au
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